
T-ball Season Announcements and Info: sent April 6, 2022 

 
Saco Community Center: 75 Franklin St., Saco, ME. 04072 • 207-283-3139 • http://www.sacorec.com/ 

Dear parents and guardians:  
 

Spring is here (or arriving soon?) and SPR T-ball starts during the week of April 25th! Here are a 
couple of important notes regarding teams, schedules, locations, and the start of the season for 
all divisions:  
 

Rosters: Rosters for Beginner and Intermediate division teams are now posted online under 
Team Information at sacorec.com. We appreciate your understanding that we may not be able 
to accommodate any changes now that teams are established.  
 

Online schedule:  
 

Start Smart divisions practice on Saturdays*. Practice times depend on the time you signed up 
for; players may only attend their scheduled session. Please email SPR Programmer Meg 
Gribbin at mgribbin@sacomaine.org if you are unsure.  
*Please note that our Start Smart divisions will have their first session on Saturday, April 30th. 
This is also Picture Day.  
 

Beginner and Intermediate T-ball schedules include weekday practices, and games. Practices 
start the week of April 25th prior to Picture Day. Practices will take place at the Saco Community 
Center on the field adjacent to the playground or at the North Street practice field located at 
Young School – locations are noted on team schedules. Games start May 7th at Memorial Field 
located behind C.K. Burns.  
 

Equipment: all players will need to bring a glove for this program – make sure this is labeled 
with your child’s name. SPR will provide all other necessary equipment, and we ask that players 
please leave bats at home. Shirts and hats are provided on Picture Day, and please have 
players wear these to each game. We recommend players dress appropriately for the weather 
and ready to play. Players should wear comfortable, close-toed shoes. Sneakers are fine, and 
cleats are optional.  
 

Volunteers: We appreciate those who have already volunteered to assist us and we welcome 
all the help we can get from parents during practices and games in all divisions. Parent 
participation is required for Start Smart divisions. Thanks in advance for your help!  
 

Spectators: We ask that families stay for practices and games to support their children. Please 
be mindful of overcrowding the fields, especially during practices with combined teams, and be 
sure to allow staff and players plenty of room while they participate.  
 

Save the Date - Picture Day: Picture Day is Saturday, April 30th at the Saco Community 
Center inside the gymnasium. All divisions will participate. Schedules for the day have been 
posted to Team Info. We will send an additional email with event details and specific photo 
ordering info in the next couple of weeks.  
 

Please call the office at 283-3139 with any questions. We are looking forward to a great season!  
 

Sincerely,  
The Saco Parks and Recreation Department  
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